
 

 

Tuesday 28 July 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Key Stage Two have been working hard over the past couple of months with a company called 
FlexDance. Each Year Group has focused on a different musical, and they are now ready to 
collaborate and produce an End of Year Show! 
 
We are holding two shows: 
 

Wednesday 6th July @ 1:30pm        &        Thursday 7th July @ 1:30pm 
 
Due to this production being held in the school hall we are only able to offer this to two adults per 
child. Unfortunately, no children will be able to attend this event.  
 
At the beginning of next week, please can: 
Years 3 & 4 bring in some clothes that are bright and colourful as they have focused on Mamma 
Mia.  
Year 5 make sure they are wearing a white polo t-shirt and school grey trousers/shorts/skirt as 
they have focused on Matilda.  
Year 6 bring in clothes that are black and/or red as they have focused on The Great Show Man.   
 
If you are able to attend, please fill out this form here. 
 
Throughout the show, please refrain from taking photos and videos. 
 
At the end of both afternoons, if the adult in attendance is authorised to take your child home, they 
may do so once your child has collected their belongings from their classroom.  
 
If you have any questions or queries please contact us on 01964 622319 or email us on 
admin@keyinghamprimary.co.uk.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Lucy Richardson  
Operations Manager 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn289-ewdzQ7hPvmKz0RQEEnpUOFdDU0FWU0FWMFgyT1RYSFpFSTZRMThQTC4u
mailto:admin@keyinghamprimary.co.uk

